
01 December 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Reindeer Run/Roll – Laps to Lapland 

As part of our festive celebrations in school, we are inviting all children to 

take part in a Reindeer run/roll on Friday 8th December. The children 

will work together in school to run/roll enough laps to reach Lapland. 

They worked so fantastically together in our most recent fitness 

celebrations (Bearpees for Children in Need) that we would like to 

continue building on their wonderful teamwork across school. 

Each year group will be allocated a time throughout the day to run laps 

of the field (or playground depending on weather) with the aim of 

building up enough laps as a whole school to reach Lapland from 

Ecclesall. As the crow flies this is around 1360 miles. We think that this 

is a tough target but know thaat we smashed our last Bearpee target 

and are confident that the children will rise to the challenge! 

We would love for the children to come to school in clothing appropriate 

to run laps of the field (or playground) and that it is also festive! Anything 

you already have at home is more than enough – festive jumpers, 

something sparkly, headbands, hats or anything you can think of! 

Good luck to everyone and we hope that you enjoy being part of Team 

Ecclesall again! 

Mr Stedman, Mr Fretter and Mrs Evans 

PE Coordinators 


